
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd.. 
Notice – Rain induced dangerous to Bus Service 

Dated : 18.07.2022 

Dear Parents, 

This notice is being issued towards the heavy rainfall in the morning particularly 

between 6:00 a.m. to 8:00 a.m. and the resultant traffic bottle neck blockade specific 

to certain area of tricity in particular the following – 

1. Zirakpur road under the flyover 

2. Zirakpur in general 

3. Kharar 

Further factoring the reported incidents of  - 

(1)  School bus of Blue Bird School Annexure 1 attached which tilted at almost 

40
o
 angle has fallen in an open gutter/gulley. 

(2) Multiple incidents as reported in media Annexure 2 

and keeping the safety and security of the children in mind the school 

management has decided as follows – 

(i) that in case of heavy rainfall an instant and on the spot decision will be taken 

by the Transport in-charge under intimation to the Vice-Principal and 

Principal of the school and bus service will be ceased to the water flooded 

area/s with immediate effect. 

(ii) Parents of children (not yet picked up by the bus) will be temporarily and 

individually called and informed of the stoppage of the dangerous routes/road. 

(iii) Children already picked up and in the bus will be dropped back home in a 

highly safe manner by taking a circuitous route back home to their houses as 

180
o
 turn on dedicated roads will not be possible and parents need not worry at 

all. 

(iv) If the location of the bus is such that the parent themselves somehow reach the 

bus (although the flooded roads prohibit such an action) they may like to pick 

up their children themselves by coming to the location of the bus. 

 

Principal 

Tender Heart High School 

  


